
 

3438 Kronprindsens Gade | GERS Complex – Suite 1 | St. Thomas, VI  00802-5750 
Bus.:   340.776.7703 | Fax:  776-4499 

 
 

#3004 Orange Grove, | St. Croix, VI  00820-4313 
Bus.:   340.718.5480 | Fax: 340.718.5498 

 

Email:info@usvigers.com  | Website:  www.usvigers.com 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Date:   Wednesday, March 29, 2017 

Contact: Lorraine Gumbs-Morton 
Public Information Officer 
Bus.:  340.776.7703 •Fax:  340.693.3910 
 

 

 
REVISED: DELAY IN GERS ANNUITY CHECKS, DIRECT DEPOSIT NOT AFFECTED 

 
The Government Employees Retirement System would like to advise its retirees that there will be a 
delay in payment for those retirees receiving their annuity payment via check. Retirees who receive 
their payment via ACH/Direct Deposit should not experience a delay.  
 
The delay is due to technical difficulties currently being experienced with the check processing system, 
which will also prevent any retiree from accessing their check stubs online via www.usvigers.com. 
 
Please note that retirees who requested changes to become effective March 30, 2017, will not see 
those changes until pay date April 12, 2017.   
 
The System appreciates your understanding as we work diligently to get this matter rectified as soon as 
possible. We apologize for any inconvenience caused by the delay. If you have any questions, please 
call (340) 776-7703. 
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